
Rotary
Club of Columbus

NO Meeting 9/3
Reminder that there is NO meeting on Tuesday, September 3 in honor of the Labor Day holiday!

Enjoy the long weekend, and we will see you back at The Boat House on September 10.

Ronald McDonald House
Reminder, if you signed up to volunteer to serve lunch at Ronald McDonald House, that is coming up
next week!

WHEN: Thursday, September 5, 10:00am - 1:00pm
WHERE: The Ronald McDonald House, 711 E Livingston Avenue

If you have any questions about this event, or if you aren't sure if you are registered, send an email to
Manana Fribley.

Letter from the President
Happy Friday!

As we wrap up the second month of this Rotary year, I want to take a moment to reflect on what we
have already accomplished:

We have provided school supplies to every student at Windsor STEM Academy. I
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We have provided school supplies to every student at Windsor STEM Academy. I
want to give a special shout-out to President Elect Jason Southwell for heading up this effort, as
well as to all of the volunteers who helped pack and deliver supplies. I know I had a great time
wheeling full carts around and seeing the excitement on the teachers' faces!
We funded the painting of several murals at Windsor to bring color and character to the
building. More to come on that, including pictures, soon.
We welcomed new members: Ryan Daniels, John Wise, Jessica Ortleib, and Marissa
Angellata. And we welcomed back a returning Columbus Rotarian, Tom Dillard.
We've enjoyed two Wine Down Wednesdays. I have loved the energy of these events,
they have been great opportunities to get to know each other better. I'm looking forward to the
next one at Huli Huli on September 25!
We welcomed our sponsored Rotary Youth Exchange student, Martyna
Modlitowska, from Poland, who is attending Whetstone High School. She will be visiting our
club this fall to introduce herself and tell us about her journey.

And that is just to spotlight a few things the club has been up to. Our committees have also been
hard at work planning future events and service projects. As committee chairs share more with me, I
will be sure to keep the club updated on what is happening and how you can get involved.

I've said it before, but it bears repeating that I am impressed by, and appreciative of, all of the
enthusiasm and effort our members put toward making our community a better place. I'm looking
forward to continuing the "Magic of Rotary" this year!

Have a great long weekend,

Emily Chapman
2024-2025 CRC President
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